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Survey & Next Steps
Please tell us what you think
We would like to know whether you support the overall investment in Guildford 
Street, your views on the individual proposals and what you think are the priority 
areas for improvement.  

This consultation exercise will last for 3 weeks and closes at midnight on Sunday 
March 24th.  You can submit hard copies of your questionnaire or view the 
exhibition on-line and provide your responses at                       

www.runnymede.gov.uk/guildfordstreet

The QR code (right) will also take you to the appropriate website page. 

Next Steps
Please note that what is shown on these boards are not fi nal proposals.  Final 
proposals will be developed once responses from this current consulation have 
been considered. 

When we have analysed the survey responses we will let you know the results via 
our council website.  We will be reviewing all the responses and identifying the key 
priority areas.

Runnymede Borough Council is working with Surrey County Council to deliver a 
coordinated package of improvements for Guildford Street by April 2025.  This 
includes considerations around any consents needed to implement the parklets 
and their long term management and maintenance.

Key areas of interest will be investigated further before detailed plans are 
developed and  shared in a public consultation later in the year. We intend to 
undertake surveys over the coming year which will help us to understand other 
opportunities for further enhancements and developments for Guildford Street.

Surrey County Council is also preparing the Local Cycling Walking and 
Infrastructure Plan ( LCWIP) which will include proposals to improve Chertsey 
town centre for pedestrians and cyclists.  The County Council is currently 
considering improvements to London Street and Windsor Street which will 
coordinate with any future environmental improvements to Guildford Street and 
consultation on this will take place later in 2025.

Business Improvement Frontage 
Grants
We will also be communication with businesses on Guildford Street, Windsor 
Street and London Street for information on how to apply for Business 
Improvement Frontage Grants. 

To fi nd out more information, and to register an expression of interest in applying 
for a Business Improvement Frontage Grant, please visit our website at 

www.runnymede.gov.uk/businessfrontagegrant

The QR code (right) will also take you to the appropriate website page. 

Thank you for taking the time to look at this exhibition. We hope you will 

complete the questionnaire and help us improve Chertsey town centre. 

Please remember that you can view these posters and complete the 

questionnaire by visiting the Council’s website at 

www.runnymede.gov.uk/guildfordstreet                      


